Cambridge Food Shelf and Clothing Bank
PO Box 75
16 Church Street
(Basement of the 2<sup>nd</sup> Congregational Church)
Jeffersonville, VT 05464
644 8911

Smugglers' Notch Home Owners Association 27 Old 108 Loop #2 Brookside, VT 05464

Dear Association Members,

Thank you so much for your generous contribution of \$1500 to the Cambridge Food Shelf and Clothing Bank. We enjoyed meeting you at your annual picnic and thanking all of you in person. We are currently providing 5 lunches per week for 38 children over a period of 10 weeks. You generous donations will go a long way toward purchasing food for the 1800 lunches we provide. Thank you so much for thinking of us and supporting us and the children. And thank you for including us in your picnic. The extra buns, condiments, sodas and cheese slices will be put to good use, as well.

The Cambridge Food Shelf and Clothing Bank is operated by approximately 15 volunteer staff. Since there are no paid employees, 100% of your donation goes to support the needs of community members.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

The Cambridge Food Shelf and Clothing Bank Volunteers

Rhonda, Ruthonne and the Food Shelf Volunteers (esp Jon and Larry)